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1 Relevant Background Information 

 

 

 
The Committee will recall that the Shadow Council, at its meeting on 9th February, 
passed the following motion, which had been moved by Councillor Carson and 
seconded by Councillor Hutchinson: 
 

 “Belfast District Council agrees to establish a pilot programme to 
extend the super-connected scheme to include domestic-use 
properties, so as to address issues associated with pensioner poverty. 
 
 The Council, during this pilot programme, will engage with our 
community, statutory and corporate partners to maximise the potential 
advantages of the extension of the super-connected scheme and 
thereby reduce social isolation and improve the economic situation of 
our most vulnerable older people across the City.” 

 
In accordance with Standing Order 16.1 of the Local Government (Standing 
Orders) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2014, the Presiding Councillor confirmed 
that the matter would be referred without discussion to the Shadow Strategic Policy 
and Resources Committee for consideration. 
 

 

2 Key Issues 

 

 

 

 

 

3 Resource Implications 

 

 

 
To be determined. 

 

4 Equality and Good Relations Considerations 

 

 

 
To be determined. 

 

 



5 Call In 

  
This decision is subject to call-in. 

 

6 Recommendations 

 
The Committee is requested to consider the notice of motion and take such action 
thereon which may be determined. 

 

 

 


